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Document No : WIZ20191023-001 

Date : 2019.10.23 

To : WIZnet Distributors 

Subject : Technical Support Discontinuation of Certain WIZnet Products 

 

WIZnet has thoroughly discussed internally and concluded to discontinue technical support of certain 

old WIZnet products beginning January 1st 2020. 

This decision is based on the low market demand of the specified products and in order to better 

support the new products, hence we do not recommend new designs for the specified products. 

Nevertheless, this decision does not mean that we plan to discontinue the specified products. 

Also, you must register the existing projects (customers) using mass quantity of the specified products 

until end of November so that we can monitor the usage of the existing market. 

 

The list of products that will no longer be supported technically are as following 

1. W5200 and related products (evaluation boards included) 

A. W5200 (no direct replacement) 

B. WIZ820io (no direct replacement) 

2. 8051 Core products and related products (evaluation boards included) 

A. W7100A-100LQFP (no direct replacement) 

B. W7100A-64QFN (no direct replacement) 

C. WIZ100SR (direct replacement : WIZ750SR-100) 

D. WIZ105SR (direct replacement : WIZ750SR-105) 

E. WIZ110SR (direct replacement: WIZ750SR-110) 

F. WIZ107SR-TTL (direct replacement: WIZ750SR-TTL) 

G. WIZ107SR-232 (direct replacement: WIZ750SR-232) 

H. WIZ108SR (direct replacement: WIZ750SR-485) 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                                                                         

                                         Yun Bong Lee 

                                                     CEO, WIZnet Co., LTD. 


